
 
 

June 13, 2015 

 

Listing Compliance 

BSE Limited 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Dear sir, 

 

This is in continuation to our dated May 22, 2015 about the adoption and approval of the code of 

Practice and Procedures for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information and Code of 

Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring & Reporting Trading by Insiders. 

 

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of the "code of Practice and Procedures for Fair Disclosure of 

Unpublished Price Sensitive Information" for your record. 

 

Kindly acknowledge receipt. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 






